
State Preservation Board 
Public Restroom Policy 

 

Purpose  
The purpose of this policy is to establish clear guidelines for the use of public restrooms in accordance 
with our commitment to maintain a respectful environment to ensure privacy, safety, and compliance 
with building standards. 

Policy 
The State Preservation Board maintains public restrooms for visitors, state officials, and employees. All 
restrooms are clearly designated as “Men’s,” “Women’s,” or “Family Care.” An individual is expected to 
use the appropriate restroom corresponding with his or her biological sex. All restrooms are Americans 
with Disabilities Act compliant and adhere to accessibility standards for individuals with disabilities. 

This policy will be periodically reviewed, as necessary. 
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